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Anti-Ragging Warning 
Dear Students, 

At Echelon Institute of Technology, we uphold a commitment to maintaining a safe, 

respectful, and nurturing environment for all. Ragging is strictly prohibited, and we have 

implemented stringent measures to ensure the well-being of every student. 

 

Key Points and Guidelines: 

 

Exemplary Punishment: We emphasize that the punishment for individuals involved in ragging 

will be exemplary and justifiably harsh. This approach is intended to serve as a deterrent, 

preventing the recurrence of such incidents and safeguarding the well-being of our student 

community. 

 

Legal Consequences: In every case of ragging, a FIR will be filed without exception by the 

institutional authorities with the local police. This step ensures that legal consequences are swift 

and effective, reinforcing our commitment to eradicating ragging from our campus. 

 

Anti-Ragging Committee Decision: The Anti-Ragging Committee of the institution will 

judiciously evaluate each incident of ragging. The decision on punishment, or otherwise, will be 

based on the facts of the incident, considering its nature and gravity. 

 

Possible Punishments: 

 

• Cancellation of admission 

• Suspension from attending classes 

• Withholding/withdrawing scholarship, fellowship, and other benefits 

• Debarring from tests, examinations, or other evaluation processes 

• Withholding results 

• Debarring from representing the institution in any event 

• Suspension/expulsion from the hostel 

• Rustication from the institution for a period ranging from 1 to 4 semesters 

• Expulsion from the institution and debarring from admission elsewhere 

• Collective punishment for unidentified offenders, ensuring community pressure against 

potential raggers. 

 

Let us all commit to creating an environment where mutual respect, understanding, and academic 

excellence prevail. Any deviation from these principles will be met with unwavering 

consequences. 

 

Together, we can ensure a campus free from the menace of ragging. 


